
Representation to Melton BC regarding the proposed Noisily Festival 2022 at Terrace Hills Farm, 

Knipton. I would like to raise the following points on the grounds that this licence should be refused 

due to the Public Nuisance that would result. 

1. Disruption to wildlife. This is an area of importance to wildlife and many species live in these 

woods, deer, foxes, buzzards and red kites. The sheer number of people and the hours that 

are proposed will be damaging to the wildlife. 

2. Road congestion. The locality is not set up for the intensive use proposed for the festival. 

The area is primarily served by single track roads which will not be able to facilitate the 

movement of high traffic volumes. The disruption to local residents in terms of getting to 

and from work will be huge. 

In short the location is completely unsuitable for such an event and will prove to be very costly to 

the local area in terms of environmental and economic impact. 
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